
From: jdstartt@sbcglobal.net 
To: rdepue@aol.com 
Sent: 10/15/2010 12:03:07 P.M. Central Daylight Time 
Subj: Fwd: Mercy housing Greenwich Park Apts. 
  
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
 
From: STARTT <jdstartt@sbcglobal.net> 
Date: October 15, 2010 12:02:21 PM CDT 
To: nkovac@milwaukee.gov 
Subject: Mercy housing Greenwich Park Apts. 
 
Hi Nik, 
 
I live on Prospect, and support the new St. Mary's project.  Let me know if you need bodies to attend a 
support meeting.  I will be out of town Oct. 16-25. 
 
Cathy Startt 
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